
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 

DATE: July 11, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5634-22  Authorizing the City Manager to Sign an Intergovernmental 
Agreement between the Tigard-Tualatin School District 23J and the City of Tualatin 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends adoption of the attached resolution. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The District has requested, and the City has agreed, that the City provide police officers who will act as 
school resource officers (“SRO”).  SROs fulfill a vital role in promoting communication and cooperation 
between the school district and law enforcement to support safe school communities and contribute to the 
learning process. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
According to the IGA, the City will pay the costs of selection, salary, benefits, vehicle, and equipment for a 
minimum of two (2) SROs and the District will provide funding to offset approximately one half of the costs 
of the most senior SRO including benefits and overtime for nine months of the year. The District's funding 
will not exceed $75,000 for the period July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023.  In addition, the District will 
reimburse 100% of compensation and related payroll costs attributed to overtime paid to uniformed 
personnel attending District events. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Resolution No. 5634-22 


